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Year Six Trip to Parliament, London
Dear Parents/Carers,
Arrangements have been made for Year 6 to go to London for the day on Friday 14th March 2025. 

We will be travelling to London Euston with Avanti West Coast Trains from Crewe Station departing at 06:54 and will arrive in London Euston at 08:35. We will then travel on ‘The London Underground’, who will be informed of our journey, to London Bridge and then walk to the Houses of Parliament taking in the sights on our way: Big Ben, 10 Downing Street etc. 
We have arranged a visit to the Houses of Parliament to learn about democracy and how government works. This consists of a workshop and tour. Four members of staff will be accompanying the children on this visit and each adult will oversee a group of 7/8 children.  We will then travel down the River Thames on the Riverboat taking in the sights. 
We will be leaving London at approximately 18:00 by train and will return to Crewe at 19:50. Your child will require a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles please) and an evening meal will be provided before we get on the train to return home.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The total cost of the trip is £36.00.  Our travel to London has been heavily discounted due to a subsidy given to us from the Government. We have tried our best to keep the cost to a minimum without it affecting the experience.  You will need to access your online scopay account to give consent and make payment for your child to attend the trip.  

An information evening will be held on 11th of February at 5:30pm in school,  we shall share with you a detailed itinerary and there will also be an opportunity for you to raise any questions or concerns you might have.

Yours sincerely,
Mr Scott
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